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From: "Michael DeAngelis" <mikel@maine.rr.com>
To: <wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/30/2008 9:53:15 AM
Subject: 27 Sherman Street - Fire Doors

Ben Wallace:

 

I have begun the process of putting in the fire doors as we discussed.  It
may be several weeks before the project is completed.  

 

I will update you as we go along but as of right now I am working towards
the target date of November 4th.

 

Thank you

 

Michael  DeAngelis

207-772-5521


